
 

 

 
 
21st September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 

Re: Tuesday Sociology After School Extended Learning sessions 3.15 - 4.00pm  

  
I am writing to you to inform you about the Extended Learning session your child will be offered in 
preparation for upcoming GCSE mock exams and leading into the summer exams.  
   
Extended Learning is additional learning time we offer to a select group of Yr11 students. This will be 
starting from the 3rd October 2023 in Room 24. During these sessions, students are taught in 
targeted groups to ensure they are given the appropriate support to help them to prepare for their 
GCSE exams.   
   
We expect your child to take part in sessions they have been invited to. Students must attend all 
Extended Learning sessions that they are invited to.   
   
Please contact me on this email if you have any queries azaman@Ormistonpark.org.uk  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

Mr A Zaman  

Curriculum Leader Sociology 

 

 

 


